
Easter Celebrations

mine celebrate have bag, basket Easter

yours, theirs eat look, see bunny, rabbit egg

Let's go! find put chocolate holiday
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Easter Celebrations

mine
Place dominant fist on
chest.

celebrate
Crook index finger
around thumb on both
hands. Raise both
hands and rotate wrists
in circular motions.

have
Cup dominant hand,
fingers spread, palm up.
Drop hand while closing
into a fist.

bag, basket
Hold dominant fist at
waist height. Move
formation up and down,
twice (natural gesture -
use mime to indicate
carrying other types of
bags e.g.: backpack,
shoulder bag).

Easter
Extend dominant index
and middle fingers and
hold open non-dominant
hand palm down in front
of body. Draw an "X"
with fingers of dominant
hand on back of
non-dominant hand.

yours, theirs
Dominant hand in fist,
palm out. Move forward
towards person.

eat
Close dominant
fingertips onto ball of
thumb. Tap formation on
chin, twice.

look, see 
Move dominant index
finger forward from eye
(natural gesture). *May
use index and middle
fingers slightly apart.

bunny, rabbit
Extend dominant index,
middle fingers and
thumb. Place tip of
thumb onto temple and
bend index and middle
fingers forward and
back, twice.

egg
Extend dominant index
and middle finger and
hold palm up. Tap
fingers between middle
and ring fingers of
non-dominant fist, twice.

Let's go!
Hold flat dominant hand
close to body, palm
facing in. Swing hand
out finishing with fingers
forward. *With
directionality.

find
Move dominant index
finger forward from eye.
Then spread dominant
hand, palm up, and
move hand up while
closing fist.

put
Place dominant
fingertips on ball of
thumb, palm down,
move forward opening
hand and fingers. Move
the sign to where you
want to place the object.

chocolate
Fingerspell "C" with
dominant index finger
and thumb. Rest tip of
thumb against cheek
near mouth. Rock hand
twice, thumb still in
contact with cheek.

holiday
Open both hands with
palms facing away from
body - simultaneously
move each hand in
outwards circles twice.
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Easter Celebrations

mine celebrate have bag, basket Easter

yours, theirs eat look, see bunny, rabbit egg

Let's go! find put (in) chocolate holiday
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